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I am in support of house bill 3119. 

Advanced clean truck regulations are not attainable and are not based in reality or 

common sense. 

The implementation of the proposed clean truck rules will bankrupt small business  

throughout Oregon, limit 

Competition to mega carriers , and drive transport costs through the roof. 

Clean truck mandates will be one more financial 

Burden placed on the taxpayers and residents of Oregon that they can not afford . 

Please vote to pass HB 3119  


